
 

 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 
To:  Mayor and City Council 
 
From:  Kenneth M. Griffin, P.E., Director of Engineering/Public Works  
 
Date:  April 28, 2015 
 
Reference:  Agenda Request for Dallas County Mosquito Contract  
 
2030:  Community Wellness & Enrichment  
  Sustainable City Government 
 
 

Introduction: 

This agenda item is being presented to consider renewal of an Interlocal Government Agreement with 
Dallas County Health and Human Services contract for FY 14-15 for mosquito spraying.  This 
contract is utilized to protect public health by controlling the population of mosquitoes via ground 
spraying. 

Analysis: 

The City of Coppell Environmental Health Division has an integrated Mosquito Management 
Program.  Adulticiding is an important part of the program once positive mosquito pools and positive 
human cases have been identified with mosquito borne disease.  This is the third year for this 
particular contract with Dallas County which aids the City in responding quickly to knock down the 
adult mosquito population in an attempt to decrease disease transmission. 

Legal Review:  

N/A 

Fiscal Impact: 

The fiscal impact is $185.00 per hour, not to exceed the budgeted amount of $50,000.00. 

Recommendation: 

The Engineering Department recommends approval. 

 

   


